
 
 
 

Armour Heights Silent Auction 2019 
 
Each year, Armour Heights has a special evening just for parents and 
caregivers where the money raised goes directly towards enhancing our 
children’s school experience. Did you know that this year the Armour 
Heights FSA spent over $45,000 on programming, purchasing 
equipment and supplies and subsidizing school trips and activities? We 
can't do this without your support and wanted to provide some 
information on this year’s event as we look forward to celebrating with 
everyone!  
 
When: Saturday April 13, 2019 from 7:00 p.m. – late. 
 
Where: Safari Bar and Grill 
The event will be held at the Safari Bar and Grill located at 1749 
Avenue Rd. All adults are welcome and encouraged to attend. The 
ticket cost is $50 and includes food. There is also a cash bar if you wish 
to purchase drinks. 
 
Theme: ARMOUR ROCKS! 
The theme for this year’s event is “ARMOUR ROCKS” – This is a 
casual and fun night out with no dress code, but feel free to wear 
Armour Wear or the school colours if you wish to show off your 
Armour Heights spirit! 
 
What does the evening include? 
The evening proves to be a lot of fun with food, games, a chance to bid 
on a huge assortment of silent auction items, and the opportunity to 
mingle with friends and make new ones.  
 
Class Contributions:  
Each class is contributing a themed basket that will be auctioned off 
online! Your class parent will communicate more in the coming weeks. 
This has been such a great success in the past and we thank you in 
advance for your donations.  
 
 



Tickets: 
An invitation will be sent home with your child soon. If you do not 
receive an invitation from your child, please contact Nancy Hanley at 
Nancy.Hanley@sympatico.ca to request tickets.  
 
Please return the form with a cheque made out to the AHFSA for the 
number of tickets you require. NO formal ticket will be issued but you 
will receive an email confirming receipt of your form.  Please join us!  
 
If you are unable to attend the Silent Auction but still wish to make 
a donation, please complete the space provided on the ticket form 
indicating that you would like to make a donation and are not 
requesting tickets. 
 
How else can you help or get involved: 

• Consider donating to the auction itself - a gift card, sports 
memorabilia, tickets to an event, a bottle of wine 

• If you or someone you know own or work for a business that may 
be willing to donate, please present them with the attached letter 
from Mr. Birnbaum for their reference.  

• Ask your class parent how you can contribute to your class 
basket. 

• Encourage your friends to attend the event with you! 
  

From March 19th-March 22nd we will also be hosting an online 
auction full of items donated by the teachers and staff at Armour 
Heights - More information about this to come! This was such a huge 
success last year and we can’t wait to see what our staff have in store 
for us this year!  
 
We look forward to celebrating with everyone on April 13th! In the 
meantime, please feel free to contact us if you have any questions. 
 
Many thanks! 
Laura Berry, Fati Kemahli, and Michelle Sugar 


